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Dear Parents,

It’s hard to believe March is here already. The year is flying by. Your children are a joy to spend
time with and are learning by leaps and bounds! March will bring more fun activities to our
classroom. Our color this month is yellow and our shape is diamond. Other March themes
include numbers and counting, big vs little, Dr. Seuss, St. Patrick’s Day, weather and
conference review.

We will celebrate St Patrick’s Day on Thursday, March 13. I’m sure a special snack will be
involved! Dress your child in something green s We’ll be hunting for a leprechaun! fo °

Ladies Bingo Night is quickly approaching. This fun-raiser will be held in our “big room” on
Thursday, March 13. Since several of you are new to our school and may not know many
moms, I’'m happy to reserve seats for our class. We can sit together and have a great time!
Let me know if you are interested. The event is our biggest fundraiser, and all the proceeds go
directly toward the educational enrichment of our students. Yummy desserts, some appetizer
type finger foods and non-alcoholic drinks are included. You are welcome to byob if you like.
There are several raffle baskets too. Please email Gracey Tull at groope.hgr@gmail.com if you
would like to attend. Tickets are $20 in advance and $25 at the door. Feel free to invite a
friend!

*Raffle baskets will be in the lobby area a few days before the event. You are able to purchase
tickets ahead of time and still win if you can’t attend.

Concordia will have a day at the Wilmington Blue Rocks on Sunday, May 18 at 1:05. Ticket
forms are coming home, and | will email a form to you as well. Ticket orders are due by March
21.

Our spring Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday, March 27. We will not have
class this day, but baby sitting is available during your conference time. The available times
are:

8:45

9:00

9:15

9;30

9:45

10:15

10:30

11:00

11:15

11:30

Please email me your preference. If you are unavailable this day, please let me know so we
can arrange something else.

March is gonna be a great month! Please let me know if you have any questions.
Helen



